City of La Quinta

CITY COUNCIL MEETING: September 15, 2015

STAFF REPORT

To: The Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Pam Nieto, Administrative Technician

VIA: Susan Maysels, City Clerk

DATE: September 15, 2015

SUBJECT: SET DATE FOR ANNUAL POLICE VOLUNTEERS' DINNER

For many years, the City has honored police volunteers with a recognition dinner. Funds for the event (\$2,500) were approved as part of the 2015/16 Police Department budget.

Traditionally, the dinner is held in November every year. This year, the Police Department has requested something different and asked to have three informal mixers throughout the year in lieu of the one sit-down dinner. They estimate the cost per event to be \$600 to \$800.

If Council opts to have the informal mixers in lieu of the sit-down dinner, the following dates are offered for consideration for the December mixer:

| Tuesday | December 8, 2015 | 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. |
|-----------|-------------------|------------------|
| Wednesday | December 9, 2015 | 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. |
| Thursday | December 10, 2015 | 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. |

Staff will proceed with the arrangements immediately upon selection of a date by the City Council.